April 11, 199

Dr. R. W. Flumerfelt

Texas Engineering Experiment Station
Texas ABM University System

College Station, Texas 77843

SUBJECT: TEXAS A&M UNIVERSITY, NUCLEAR SCIENCE CENTER EMERGENCY PLAN
Dear Dr. Flumerfelt:

The staff of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission has reviewed the information
submitted by Dr. Sean 0'Kelly in a letter dated June 14, 1995. The staff
agrees with the conclusion that the set of postulated radiological events at
the site boundary would not result in a radiation level requiring an unusual
event in your emergency plan. Therefore, the emergency plan, dealing with
radiological effluents as initiating conditions for emergency action levels,
does not have to be revised as requested in my letter of April 24, 1995. If
you have any questions, please call me at 301-415-1102.

Sincerely,
Original signed by:
Theodore S. Michaels, Senior Project Manager
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning
Project Directorate

Division of Reactor Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket No. 50-128

cc: See next page
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 205565-0001

April 11, 19%

Or. R. W. Flumerfelt

Texas Engineering Experiment Station
Texas A&M University System

College Station, Texas 77843

SUBJECT: TEXAS A&M UNIVERSITY, NUCLEAR SCIENCE CENTER EMERGENCY PLAN
Dear Dr. Flumerfelt:

The staff of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission has reviewed the information
submitted by Dr. Sean 0O'Kelly in a letter dated June 14, 1995. The staff
agrees with the conclusion that the set of postulated radiological events at
the site boundary would not result in a radiation level requiring an unusual
event in your emergency plan. Therefore, the emergency plan, dealing with
radiological effluents as initiating conditions for emergency action levels,
does not have to be revised as requested in my letter of Ppril 24, 1995. 1If
you have any questions, please call me at 301-415-1102.

Sincerely,

I MTEL W fo 9

Theodore S. Michaels, Senior Project Manager

Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning
Project Directorate

Division of Reactor Project Management

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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Texas ABM University

cc:

Mayor, City of College Station
P. 0. Box Drawer 9960
College Station, Texas 77840-3575

Governor’s Budget and
Planning Office

P. 0. Box 13561

Austin, Texas 78711

Bureau of Radiation Control
State of Texas

1100 West 49th Street
Austin, Texas 78756

Dr. Warren D. Reece
Director, Nuclear Science Center

Texas Engineering Experiment Station

Texas A&M University
System F. E. Box 89, M/S 3575
College Station, Texas 77843
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